
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer  

We are delighted to be able to invite each form class (from years 5, 7 and 8) to attend a day in school 

before the summer break. We would encourage as many pupils as possible to attend these sessions. 

The day will be focused on well-being and allowing our pupils to enjoy some contact time with their 

peers and teachers. We are particularly pleased to be able to offer this session to our year 8 pupils 

who will be moving to high school in September.  

The day will include: time spent with their form tutor, activities and games outside (weather 

dependent) and a picnic lunch. A wet weather plan will be in place to allow the day to go ahead. 

Each form class will attend for one day and will be split into two groups. The same social distancing 

principles already established in school will apply to the form class sessions. 

Pupils should wear their PE kit and be prepared for all weathers. Pupils will arrive and leave at 

designated times and will wash their hands regularly throughout the day. We ask that pupils come to 

school with a packed lunch and water bottle.  They will only mix with their group in a designated 

social zone.  

Year 8  

Date Class Arrival Time Arrival Location Departure Time 

Monday 13th July 8JET 9.30 Beaumont Yard 3.00 

Tuesday 14th July 8IHO 9.30 Beaumont Yard 3.00 

Wednesday 15th 
July  

8JKW 9.30 Beaumont Yard 3.00 

Thursday 16th July 8EST 9.30 Beaumont Yard 3.00 

 

To confirm your child’s attendance at the session, please complete this survey no later than Tuesday 

30 June 5pm.  

If your child requires school transport, please contact the provider directly or call NCC on 01670 

622396. If your child will need to arrive at school earlier than 9.30 or stay later than 3.00 due to 

school transport, they will be supervised by school staff. Should you have any questions about the 

sessions, please contact us via email (admin@hexhammiddle.org.uk) or call the office.   

We are looking forward to seeing our year 8 pupils.  

Yours faithfully  

Mr Watters and Mrs Frankish  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Pqq52TK10kaJyDTvBd7G5AoP0bay7ORCnOdQQBjq1aNUNVhZVkJKQVBCTVpOUzFRRUc3MURZSEpHVC4u
mailto:admin@hexhammiddle.org.uk

